
Friday Morning Media Flight 

Mitchell Community College Continuing Education Auditorium 

 

The Media Flight briefing will be held at Mitchell Community College Continuing Education Auditorium. 

Please reference the below instructions for parking and accessing the auditorium.  

 

Mitchell Community College 

Continuing Education Auditorium 

701 W. Front Street 

Statesville, NC 28677 

35°46'44.9"N 

80°53'52.1"W 

 

Enter parking lot via Drake Street (yellow arrow). Auditorium is circled in Red. Access the auditorium 

through the west entrance (marked by a yellow star.) Please park in the back parking lot of the college 

as noted by the car icon. 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Turn right into the 

parking lot off Drake 

Street 


